
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
May 25, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF FILING IN RECESSED OPEN MEETING DOCKET  
(Set for May 26, 2021, at 1:00 p.m.) 

 
 
RE: Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities’ Wildfire Plan; Docket U-210254; Dockets UE-
200900 and UG-200901 (Consolidated) 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On May 26, 2021, in a recessed open meeting, the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) will hear from all regulated energy companies on their preparedness 
for the upcoming wildfire season, including plans for fire mitigation strategies, as well as 
communication plans with state, federal, and local emergency response agencies and customers.  
 
On May 25, 2021, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista) filed with the Commission 
its Wildfire Resiliency Plan (Plan) in Docket U-210254. The Plan is also filed in Avista’s 
currently pending general rate case in consolidated Dockets UE-200900 and UG-200901. 
 
The Commission hereby gives notice to the parties to the general rate case in consolidated 
Dockets UE-200900 and UE-200901 that the Commission has filed Avista’s Plan in recessed 
open meeting Docket U-210254 for discussion limited to Avista’s preparedness for the upcoming 
2021 wildfire season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
MARK L. JOHNSON 
Executive Director and Secretary 


